United States Copyright Office
Library of Congress - 1m Independence Avenue SE - Washington, DC 20559-6000 - www.copyright.gov

September 19, 2006

Owen J. Sloane, Esq.

Berger, Kahn, Shaflon, Moss, Figler,
Simon & Gladstone, PLC

4215 Glencoe Ave., 2™ Floor

Marina del Rey, Califormia 90292-5634

RE: GTO’s Permanent Damage
Control No.: 10-867-8527(C)
Your File No.: 51259

Dear Mr. Sloane:

The Copyright Office Review Board (formerly the Copyright Office Board of
Appeals) has reviewed your second appeal on behalf of the Zappa Family Trust in
connection with album cover artwork on the GTO’s Permanent Damage record album. The
Board cannot conclude that the copyright notice on the album cover does not extend to the
artwork. As a result, the Board has determined that a certificate of registration should issue.

The file concerning this application will be returned to the Examining Division for
processing, and the certificate of registration shall be issued shortly.

Sincerely,
o

I8/

=T TR v o
David O, Carson
General Counsel



